STANDARD WORKSHOPS

The Federal Worker Protection Standard (WPS) protects
agricultural workers and pesticide handlers by reducing their
risk from pesticide exposure. WPS was revised in 2015, and
phased-in compliance begins January 2, 2017.

This free workshop will provide employers and man-
agers what they need to bring their WPS program in
compliance with the new requirements, including
changes in training, restrictions during applications,
personal protective equipment, decontamination
supplies, recordkeeping, and more.

WHO NEEDS TO KNOW ABOUT REVISED WPS?
FARMS, FORESTS, NURSERIES, and GREENHOUSES ...........

especially horticultural growers & employers of
custom agricultural applicators!
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